SPECIAL THANKS

To Jodi Cowen, Jennifer Dimmer, David Franks and Louise Mollinger, Jason and Joshua
Jacque, Doug McManus, and Phil Stepanski and Tracy Bretl for coordinating our Brat Fry
Fundraiser at the Saukville Piggly Wiggly on June 1. Despite the rain, folks showed up and
enjoyed brats and hamburgers. Between the sales, tips, and generous donations from our
church members, the sale netted over $S800!

To Louise Mollinger and David Franks for hosting Fellowship Hour on June 2. David’s
homemade rhubarb cake was delicious!

To Louise Mollinger for hosting our first Guided Personal Reflection on June 2.

To Brett Dimmer and Kai-i Tien for providing special music on June 9. Their trumpet and
piano duet was a real treat!

To Ralph and Beckie Perez, and Rhonda Thompson, for mulching the church grounds on
Tuesday morning, June 18. We ordered 12 yards of free mulch from the City of Port. The
flower shrub beds have really popped with the addition of the mulch, and we hope the
weeds will stay at bay!

To Rhonda Thompson and Terry McManus for organizing our first summer Game Night and
Ice Cream Social on June 19. A good time was had by all!

To Jennifer Dimmer and Shandy Roehrig for coordinating a Kids Club outdoor Scavenger
Hunt on June 23. The boys had so much fun!

To the Roehrig sisters for being on hand to provide nursery care on June 23.
To Carolyn Heatwole for hosting Fellowship Hour on June 23.

To all our church members and friends who donated to our annual Adopt-a-Bill Fundraiser.
Over $4100 (and counting!) has been donated to support the church.

To Shandy Roehrig for updating and decorating the Church School and Kids Club bulletin
boards all year long.

To Meg Tackes for sending celebration cards to our members and friends.
To Gary Drasch for helping to repair one of our handheld microphones.
To Gary Tackes for repairing a leaky valve under one of the toilets.

To Mike Dimmer and all those who helped with our Church Grounds Workday on Saturday
morning, June 29. Special thanks to Mike for his ongoing time and efforts with cutting the
lawn and the many other tasks completed to keep our grounds looking sharp!

To Tracy Greymont who continues to arrange Pulpit Supply and welcomes our guest leaders
each Sunday.

To the Property Team for opening and closing the church every Sunday morning.
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